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Dear ECS families,

The first school day of Edison Chinese School will be this Saturday, September 12", Due to
COVID-19, the start this year will be very different from prior years. As previously
communicated, we will start with the remote learning for both language and cultural classes. This
year, we will also offer several continuing education programs in addition to the cultural classes,
aiming to provide more varieties for your consideration.

We will continue to accept registration after September 12, If you have not registered, please
fill out the digital registration form and send to the designated registration email address so we
can provide you the class information as soon as possible. Due to the COVID-19, there will be
no on-site registration. Considering the information and registration of cultural classes are
provided late, the start date of cultural classes will be adjusted. Tentatively, cultural classes will
start on October 3™ depending on the actual registration. For who you have registered, your
understanding and cooperation is greatly appreciated. For who has yet registered, you are
encouraged to register as soon as possible so we can have our cultural classes start on time.

Regarding the continuing education program, the new programs offered this year include English
Writing for Beginner, English Writing — Intermediate, and Elementary School Math Olympiad
for Beginners. For details, please refer the overview of cultural class schedule
(http://www.edisonchineseschool.org/doc/2020-2021/CulturalFee2020-2021-draft-

public.pdf).

If you have registered for the language classes, you should have received the

welcome message from the class teacher(s) and the Zoom meeting information.
If you have not received such message, please contact us or post a message in
the Line group.

The delivery of new books are delayed due to COVID-19. Other than
kKindergarten, first and second grade, books and material for the other classes
are experiencing two to three-week delay. During this time, teachers will
provide students the digital version of class material. Books and workbooks for
CSL classes are also available for download via the links provided on school
website. We sincerely appreciate your understanding and patience of the
delayed book delivery.

We have a very different start this year. Sincerely appreciate the great support
from all the parents, students, faculty, staff and volunteers. Hopefully we will
resume the in-person learning safely as soon as possible.

Chiao-Wei Lee
Principal, Edison Chinese School



